## Chace Ruttenberg & Freedman, LLP

Attorneys at Law

Robert B. Berkelhammer\*\*
Nathan W. Chace
Andre S. Digou\*
Douglas J. Emanuel\*\*
Robert D. Fine\*
Carl I. Freedman
Macrina G. Hjerpe\*\*
Bret W. Jedele
Drew P. Kaplan
Richard J. Land\*
Allan M. Shine\*
Don E. Wineberg\*

Andrew W. Sbordone\* Zachary H. Valentine\*

Bruce R. Ruttenberg, retired

- \* Also admitted in Massachusetts
- <sup>‡</sup> Also admitted in Connecticut
- <sup>o</sup> Also admitted in New York
- Also admitted in Washington, D.C.
- <sup>+</sup> Only admitted in Massachusetts

June 19, 2019

Leigh A. Carney, CMC Town Clerk Town of East Greenwich, RI PO Box 111 East Greenwich, RI 02818

Re: Barry Golden

Dear Ms. Carney:

Kindly accept this letter as my recommendation of Barry Golden for another term on the East Greenwich Zoning Board of Review. Since his appointment to the Board, Barry has been fully-engaged in the Board's activities, coming to meetings prepared to hear the matters before the Board. Barry regularly participates in debate and discussion among the Board, applicants and those speaking for and against applications. Barry is respectful of the process and all participants.

I highly recommend Barry's reappointment to the Board. Should you wish to discuss Barry's appointment with me further, please do not hesitate to call.

Very truly yours,

Richard J. Land Chairperson

cc: Barry Golden (via email)

CR&F